
SUN LAKES REPUBLICAN CLUB MINUTES 

WHEN: Tuesday, September 8, 2020  6:30-8:00PM
WHERE: Zoom meeting due to Covid & CDC regulations
WHO: About 38 in attendance

1. Mike Tennant gave the Invocation and the Pledge. 

2. Joshua Asimov who is with Students for Trump, 
sponsored by Turning Point USA, announced the Trump 
Rally that Students for trump had organized with is 
scheduled for the week of Sept 14 in Flagstaff. 

3.Liz Harris State Representative Candidate for LD 17 
talked about her experience with the street corner 
supporters of Blue Lives Matter and how aggressive the 
BLM protesters were across the street from them. She is 
being targeted by out-of -state (from New York) BLM 
organizers for merely holding an American flag on a street 
corner in Gilbert for 2 hours one afternoon when she 
spontaneously joined a Support Law Enforcement rally.
Her campaign signs have been destroyed and vandalized 
costing her $1,000s and she has received death threats 
and her family has been threatened. 
Now the organizers have moved on to threaten another 
campaign in Prescott, AZ

4. Jeff Weninger  State Representative  & Candidate for 
LD 17 talked about how they are being outspent be the 
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Dems. Also to make sure every one votes for both himself 
and Liz. VOTE FOR TWO! 

5. JD Mesnard talked about Red states gaining  
Congressional seats and Arizona may be one of those 
states. He talked about Prop 208 and the income tax 
being proposed to fund education. And he also talked 
about the importance of Yard Signs and that Sun Lakes 
residences are allowed 3. 

6. Carolyn announced the Victory Hdqtrs for Sept & Oct. in 
the Fulton Ranch Towne Center, 4100 S Arizona. It is next 
to Sally's Beauty Supply on the side facing Ocotillo Rd. 

7. Carolyn then introduced the main speaker, Art Del 
Cuerto, former Border Patrol. He talked about being at 
President Trump's Acceptance Speech in DC and all the 
protesters and mobs chanting racial slurs, making it very 
scary for the people trying to leave. Art updated us on the 
reduction in illegal immigration due to the border wall.

8. Mike then talked about putting up yard signs for a 
donation of $10.00 to the SLRC. 

9. Mike also talked about the next gun raffle. Tickets are 
being printed and the GOP slate being mailed out to 
Republicans and Independents by the Precinct 
Committeemen in Sun Lakes. 
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10. The October meeting will feature Andy Biggs and Mike 
Broomhead. If large meetings are not allowed at SLCC  
Room, an alternative location will be announced.


